
  

  

What’s been happening at 
Mount View TheirCare 

  
 

 

Ready to join 
in? 

To use our program, you 
will need to ENROL at  

www.theircare.com.au 

It is simple, fast and 
there are no enrolment 
fees! That means even if 
you are not planning on 
using the servicer but 
find that you are running 
late, you have that peace 
of mind that your 
children are safe, fed 
and enjoying themselves 
with their friends under 
the supervision of 
qualified professionals. 

 

Incursion Fun 

The children enjoyed the 
‘Welcome to the Jungle’ 
school holiday program, we 
got to explore many 
incursions including mindful 
moments where the children 
got to take home their own 
mindfulness colouring book. 
The children also had the 
team from FitKids join us to 
teach the children the basics 
of archery. Another highlight 
from our incursions included 
Hut building, the children 
became strong in their social 
wellbeing working together 
and sharing ideas to see who 
would build the best hut. Our 
final incursion was out Green 
Thumbs day, the children got 
to use their creativity and 
imagination to decorate their 
own Grass Head plant.  

Operating Hours 

BSC: 7:00am – 9:00am 

ASC: 3:30pm – 6:30pm 

Holiday Program: 

7:00am – 6:30pm 

 

http://www.theircare.com.au/
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For any queries on bookings or for further information about any of 
the programs or activities on offer, please do not hesitate to 

contact us on: 

0419 126 321 or email us at 

mountview@theircare.com.au 

 

The children got to enjoy 
some popcorn and water at 
the local cinemas watching 
Tom and Jerry reunite and 
explore a brand new 
adventure in the big city on a 
mission to save their friends. 
There were lots of laughs 
throughout the movie and 
during the bus ride. The 
children love excursions 
outside of the school and 
exploring new environments.  
On the final day of holiday 
program, the children got to 
visit the Eastern Indoor Sports 
centre to have some nerf gun 
battles and race down the 
giant slides. The adventure 
playground was the highlight 
for most children.  


